
Testimony For HB0115 
 

Honorable Delegates 
 
Please vote for HB0115. 
 
Those who opposed this bill last year all claimed that requiring the use a valid government-
issued photo ID or accepted alternative would be difficult to obtain and thus discriminatory and 
would hinder voting by minorities, elderly, poor, and disabled.   
 
This is an unfounded claim.   
 
Please vote for HB0115. 
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